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From: Sally Skerratt 
Sent: 20 November 2022 11:01
To: Planning Policy
Subject: proposed development in Exmouth

Categories: Reg.18 consultation

I object strongly to the proposal to build another 258 houses. We already have the Goodmores site where there are 
far too many  
houses without adequate public services. There is a severe shortage of health services, schools; the local secondary 
school has far too many pupils to function properly. Inadequate sewage and water supply and overcrowded roads. 
There is hardly any affordable housing.  
I do not understand what makes the council think this is desirable. 
Sarah Skerratt 
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